
This bill is both ill conceived, and will not change the current issues for home-owners on the river. It is a clear attempt by certain user 
groups to restrict the river from uses they don't participate in.

There are lots of other options that would be less restrictive of river users and create safer, and more pleasant, river experiences for 
all.


